
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian, 
 
 
Hello and welcome to the 2019-20 school year! My name is Ms. Kenney and I will 
be your child’s resource teacher for Math, Social Studies, Science, and 
Reading/Writing. I will help your child work on improving individual academic 
goals and independent work skills. I‘m looking forward to a great group of 
students and many exciting activities.  
 
Studies show that parental involvement in a child’s education is one of the 
strongest indicators of student achievement. I know if we work together your 
child will make progress and develop a feeling of success.   
 
I’m very excited to work with the students and am looking forward to talking with 
you as well. Please stop by our classroom, Room 100, on Curriculum Night 
Thursday, September 19th. 
 
You are always welcome to contact me about concerns or accomplishments 
you want to share about your child.  You can reach me by a note sent with your 
child, e-mail, or by telephone. If something comes up and you need to speak to 
me please feel free to call or we can schedule a conference for a time that is 
convenient.  
 
Thank you in advance for your cooperation and involvement with your child’s 
education. Lets have a great year! 
 
 

Ms. Kenney 
         773-534-5226 
        dakenney@cps.edu 


